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December 8, 2022 

 

 

Re: ADDENDUM NO. 1 REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF 

QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR ENGINEERING AND DESIGN 

SERVICES FOR THE WILSON STORMWATER PUMP STATION 

RECONSTRUCTION. 

 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 

1) Question: Page 3, Additional RFQ Note, Note 4: States that “11x17 

permitted to be used but for schedules only.” However, the RFQ 

requirements do not call for a schedule. Should a schedule be included in 

the SOQ?  

Answer: A schedule is not required for the SOQ. Please disregard this 

statement.  

 

2) Question: Page 4, Section 1.2, last sentence states, “Indicate which 

portions of the project(s) the firm would like to be considered.”  

Answer: Please disregarded this statement.  

 

3) Question: The RFQ mentions “evaluating environmental constraints and 

assist in obtaining CEQA compliance.” Should the SOQ include an 

environmental consultant? 

Answer: Please include all consultants necessary to complete the project.     

 

If any further information is required, please contact me at 

karnold@cityofpetaluma.org or (707) 780-7892. Your interest in this project 

is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kristin Arnold, P.E. 

Senior Civil Engineer 
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